
THE BARBADOS ASSOCIATION 
OF BERMUDA
Invites its Members to an 

Annual General Meeting 
The meeting will be held on the 

1st March 2014, 6:00pm 
at 

The Cathedral of the Most Holy 
Trinity’s Church Hall. 

Please be advised that arrangements will be made for those 
members who wish to regularize their fi nancial standing at 
that time.

Stacia Wilbourne
Secretary


